
Ref. No.: Plexh/Cir/302                                                                                   08-08-2022  

 

To, 

All Members of Plexconcil 

  

Dear Sir / Madam, 

 

Subject :- Regarding extension of Status certificate  till 30th Sept, 2022.  

Ref. : Public Notice No. 22/2015-20 dated 05.08.2022 
  

We wish to inform you that as per Public Notice No. 53/2015-2020 dated 31.03.2022, the 
Status Holder Certificates issued under the existing Foreign Trade Policy (FTP) were valid till 
30th June, 2022.  

Now, the DGFT vide Public Notice No. 22/2015-20 dated 05.08.2022 has extended the validity 
of Status Certificate issued under the current FTP till a period of 5 years from the date on 
which application for recognition was filed or 30th September, 2022 only, whichever is later.   

Please download the Public notice from the link given below:- 
https://content.dgft.gov.in/Website/dgftprod/05436dd8-e664-4a6e-8baf-9ea85e5574d3/PN%2021%20eng(1).pdf  

 
 
This is for your information. 
  

Best regards 

  

Bharti Parave 

Asst. Director – Trade & Policy 

PLEXCONCIL 

 


